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The Thought Force has organized and sent a request to all Areas in the US North Central Region for 
assistance. The request was sent to the Alternate Delegates as the Delegates have enough to do. 

Responses so far have been received from four of the nine Areas. Hopefully additional responses will be 
received.  

Further work will be conducted during the summer with a report of findings to be given at Fall AWSC in 
August. 


